
April 18, 1967 

Mrs. Charles Cody Brown 
27 Northwood Avenue, N. E. 
Atlanta, Georgi . 30309 

Dear Mrs. Brown: 

May I ackno ledge receipt of your l~tter regarding 
the dome for the Atlanta Stadium. 

This was merely a proposal by the architects as 
to the technical manner wher by the taclium <:ould 
be domed, and there are no definite plans to proceed 
with it. 

The money for the Atlanta Stadium. did not come from 
the city of Atlanta, nor would addit.ional funds come 
from the City. Such funds come from tbe sale of the 
Stadium Authority bonds, which is not a city pxoject. 

I appreciate your vi ws nd agree with you th t there 
are m any other thing that need to be done first in the 
City. 

Sincerely, 

lvan Allen, Jr. 

IA.Jr: m 




